
 
As the churchyard ‘closed’ many years ago when it no

longer had new plots available for burial the

responsibility for its maintenance transferred to

Cornwall Council.  
Over the past decades the basic maintenance of the

churchyard that was offered by Cormac has been

kindly supplemented by the Parish Council and I think

all the village appreciate the work and the money

spent on the maintenance of the churchyard over the

years
In the current economic climate and with a renewed

focus on increasing biodiversity in all of our green

spaces the additional monthly strimming of the grass

is no longer going to be funded by the Parish Council.

The Church supports this decision.
In order to supplement the basic maintenance that

will be Cormac funded (approximately 3 cuts of the

grass per year) we are extremely pleased that a

community group is being established led by Steve

Dalton and Nick Lauder and it’s aim is to manage and

improve this beautiful and peaceful space in the heart

of our village by developing a mix of ‘maintained wild’

and maintained areas.
If you’d like to be involved or simply want to know

more about this new initiative please make contact

with Steve or Nick and if anyone has any access

requirements to specific graves then please make this

known to the team and they will try to help

Probus Churchyard

Maintenance

Steve Dalton 07813 995206/ Probus.peat@btinternet.com
Nick Lauder 07403659869 / n.lauder29@btinternet.com
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